
Good morning Professor, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. My name is Devon Mason and I am a 
Computer Science and Economics senior of the technology fraternity Kappa 
Theta Pi, and I wanted to ask if you could share the following information 
with your students! 
 
The College of Engineering, along with student organizations such as Kappa 
Theta Pi, have been organizing the University of Miami's biggest hackathon 
yet, the Horizon AI Hackathon, for Saturday, February 22nd and Sunday, 
February 23rd from 8am-8pm both days. This hackathon will be a hands-on 
solutions challenge aimed to solve a pervasive problem from one of our five 
tracks with the use of artificial intelligence. As a bonus, this event will be 
providing $47,000 in cash prizes for our entrants! 
 
Both days will include time for hacking, mentoring, workshops, speakers, 
activities, and catered meals for each day! Attached is the flyer, and at the 
bottom of this email is a link to the registration page. 
 
As well, if you are interested in volunteering your time to this hackathon, or 
have a colleague who would be interested, whether through acting as 
a mentor, judge, or speaker, please feel free to reply with your interest or 
spread the message! 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to this email and we will be 
happy to give more information. 
 
https://www.coe.miami.edu/events/horizon-ai-hackathon/index.html 
 

 

Horizon AI Hackathon 2025 - University of Miami 
HorizonAI Global Hackathon 2025 is a two-day 
innovation marathon—part of the AI Summit of the 
Americas—that brings together students from diverse 
backgrounds to ideate, design, and develop AI-powered 
solutions with meaningful societal impact. This year, we 
are excited to partner with UHack and HackInMiami, 
inviting local startups from the Miami area to 
participate and compete for prizes. 
www.coe.miami.edu 

 
 
Best, 
Devon Mason 
VP of External Affairs 
 
Kappa Theta Pi  
Professional Technology Fraternity 



Sigma Chapter 
 
 

 
 


